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internal Revenuea Service
P.O. Box 2508
Cinclnnati, Ohio 45201

pate: AUG 0 8 2008

Cornmunity Foundation of Southwast Louislana
¢/o Theresa A. Barnet
114 v Clarence Street

Department of the Treaswy

Person to Cantact: .
Dorothy Lawrence, 31-07373

Contact Telephane Numbers:
§77-829-5500 Toll-Free

Faderal identification Numbar:

Lake Charlas LA 70601
72-1508038

Desr Sir or Madam:

This modifies our letter dated Septernber 2001, In that letter we determined that you were exempt under
section 501(a) of the Internal Revenue Code, as an organization described in section 501 (c)(3). We
determined that you were not a private foundation within the meaning of sectlon 508(a) of the Code
because you were an organlzation described In section 509(a)(1) and 170(b) 1) (A)vi)

of the Code,

In your letter dated June 27, 2008, you requested classification as a Type 1 organization described in
sections 508(a)(3). Bassd on the information you provided, we have determined that you meet the
requirements for the requested foundation classification. Accardingly, we have granted your reguest and
modified your foundation status to reflect a Type 1 organization described in section 509(a)(3).

We have determined that your are a Type 1 supporting organization under section 508(a)(3). A Type 1 is
operated, supervised, or controlled by, a Type 2 Is supervised or controlled in connection with, and a Typs 3

is operated In connectlon with ane or more publicly supported organizations. '

Since your exempt status was nat under consideration, you continus to be classified as an crganization
exempt from Federal incoms tax under section S01(¢}(3) of the Code.

Grantors and contributors may rely on this determination until the Internal Revenue Service publishes notice
to the contrary. Howsver, if you lose your section 509(a)(3) status, a grantor or contributor rmay not rely on
this determination if he or she was in part responsible for, or was aware of, the act or failure to act that
resulted in your logs of such status, or gcquired knowledge that the Internal Revenue Service had given
notice that you would be removed from classification as a section 508(a)(3) organization.

Because this letter could help resclve any questions about yaur exempt status and/or foundation status, you
should keep it with your permanent records.

If you have any questions, please contact the psrson whose name and telephone number are shown in the
heading of this letter.

Sincerely,

%J%»@g &ML%'G

Robert Choi
Director, Exempt Organizations
Rulings and Agreements



